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COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - NOVEMBER 16, 2021
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca -
To: doling Bolloaric CW (1) - Report No. 49, Item 11.1.3
Subject: FW: [External] Defer Transportation Taskforce Meeting Minutes Containing GTA West Motion to Support
Provincial EA to Nov 9
Date: November-02-21 9:24:50 AM

From: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, November 02, 2021 8:14 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Fw: [External] Defer Transportation Taskforce Meeting Minutes Containing GTA West
Motion to Support Provincial EA to Nov 9

From: Jenni Le Forestier_>

Sent: 02 November 2021 12:40 AM
To: Council@vaughan.ca <Council@vaughan.ca>; Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Bonnie Lysyk <Bonnie.Lysyk@auditor.on.ca>; Isaac Callan ||| GG 2V
Noor <njaved@thestar.ca>; Joel Wittnebel_ Jones-co, Sylvia
<sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org>; Keith Brooks <} G L2ur2 Bowman
I \2t2sha O'Neill | - F-u! Webster
I - - G| [ <)<k, </l - M.
<kyle.seeback@parl.gc.ca>; Sustainable Vaughan ||| G
caroline.mulroney@pc.ola.org <caroline.mulroney@pc.ola.org>;
I S - on'ariorcgion-
regiondontario.aeic@canada.ca <iaac.ontarioregion-regiondontario.aeic@canada.ca>;
info@ombudsman.on.ca <info@ombudsman.on.ca>; jonathan.wilkinson@parl.gc.ca
<jonathan.wilkinson@parl.gc.ca>; project_team@gta-west.com <project_team@gta-west.com>
Subject: [External] Defer Transportation Taskforce Meeting Minutes Containing GTA West Motion to
Support Provincial EA to Nov 9

Vaughan Mayor and members of Council;

It is alarming that some Municipalities feel they are entitled to circumvent the requirement for reasonable
notice on agenda items. Caledon and Vaughan are frequently posting items relating to the GTA West
Corridor/Highway 413 without adequate notice which is severely limiting the ability of the public to be
involved or respond.

The Town of Caledon recently breached the Municipal Act and broke procedural bylaws at the October
4th special council meeting when they made a blatant attempt to support the GTA West Corridor/Highway
413 and undermine the Region of Peel's withdrawal of support. This resulted in a complaint to the

ombudsman’s office and ultimately due to many other related issues a complaint to the Integrity
Commissioner and the auditor general.

Respectfully, | ask that Item 9.3 Consideration of The Transportation Taskforce's



Meeting Minutes be deferred until November 9th as was originally communicated
from the City Clerk on October 8th so that residents and taxpayers can respond and
be heard as is their right in a democratic society.

Thank you,
Jenni Le Forestier
Resident of Caledon



